
July 18, 2024

To:     Andy Morgan, Chief of Police

Steve Connolly, Chairperson of PCAB

Grand Rapids Minnesota City Council

I am writing today, to inform you that I am resigning my position as a member of
the Police Community Advisory Board ( PCAB).  I feel the direction this board is

going no longer aligns with my beliefs and feeling as to what is best for the City of
Grand Rapids.  I will continue to back law enforcement and support whatever I

feel is good and productive for our community.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve our community.

Sincerely, Ck7

Kerry Roy Clausen
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